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Carnival / Rose Monday       

            
           15.02.2022 
Dear parents and guardians of Hermann School, 
 
on Friday, 25.02.2022 the carnival day will take place at Hermann School. 
Within the college we have decided that during the first two hours the "normal" les-
sons will take place. 
The reason for this decision is that especially our 3rd graders did not get enough 
swimming lessons in the last weeks, because the swimming pool in Wolbeck had to 
be renovated.  
We would like our third graders to be able to participate in swimming lessons. 
All other classes/learning groups have "lessons according to plan"...tuned into the 
3rd and 4th lesson in carnival-like anticipation. 
 
Beginning in the third hour, all classes / learning groups will then celebrate Carnival 
properly; at least to the extent that it can be facilitated under pandemic times. 
We look forward to a variety of costumes, good cheer, and a great carnival morning 
at school.  
 
Please note the following: 
 

- We are looking forward to colorful Indians and lots of cowboys, but weapons 
of all kinds please stay AT HOME. 

- We kindly ask that your children do not wear make-up on their faces, as the 
children must continue to wear their masks during the carnival celebration. 

- Please do not bring spray cans (e.g. for hair or similar) to school 
- Please do not bring confetti to school 
- Your child may, of course, bring candy in a variety of forms to school that day.  
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- Please make sure that you, as parents/guardians, give your child his/her own 
box of filled treats to bring to school. There can and must not be any swap-
ping among each other. 

- It is also important that you give your child enough water to drink at school. 
 
 
ROSENMONTAG - movable vacation - HOLIDAY FROM SCHOOL 
 
Rose Monday, Feb. 28, 2022, is a floating vacation and therefore all students will be 
free from school on that day. Therefore, there will be no lollipop test.  
Due to our school's own rhythm, the next lollipop test for all Hermann School stu-
dents will not take place until Wednesday, 02.03.2022. 
 
If you have the opportunity, please test your children on Monday, 02/28/2022 
(Shrove Monday) at an official testing site so that your child returns to school 
on Tuesday, 03/01/2022 with a negative rapid test. Please give your child the ne-
gative test result to take to school! 
 
If you do not take advantage of this opportunity, all children of Hermann School will 
be tested on said Tuesday, by us at school. 
 
We look forward to a great carnival season with your children. 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us at any time. 
 
With best regards from the school, 
 
 
 
Judith Lüttikhuis 
- principal- 
 
 
 


